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Dear parents/carers 
 
I am writing you to let you know some sad news about Mrs Carr. Unfortunately, she was involved 
in a car accident during half term. She was injured and has a fracture but thankfully, when she 
recovers, she will be ok. At the moment, she is on crutches and is unable to drive, so sadly she 
will not be at school until she is pain free and able to walk without her crutches. As I am sure you 
can imagine, as a person who doesn’t sit still very much Mrs Carr is terribly frustrated by this and 
very upset to be missing time with her class – your children.  
 
We are very grateful that Mrs Hannon, who knows Year 5 and St Joseph’s well, is able to cover 
and ensure that the teaching and learning continues as we expect until Mrs Carr is able to return 
to school. I have spoken to the children this morning and explained to them why Mrs Carr is not 
able to be at school at the moment and to answer any questions that they had. 
 
I am sure that you will join me in hoping that Mrs Carr recovers quickly and that we will see her 
back in school soon. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch 
with me.  
 
As always, thank you for your continued support.  
 
Best wishes 
Clare Howells  
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With St Therese as our 

guide we do little things with 
much love to make a big 
difference for everyone. 
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